
Dear partners, 

  

The University of Bergen is looking for a trainee to join us at the International Centre, 
starting from November 2019 or February/March2019. We would appreciate it very 
much if you could forward this information to your students or recent graduates who 
may be interested in applying. The deadline is September 15th.  

Please note that the trainee needs to get funding through Erasmus+, but we will cover 
housing at a university student house, or up to 400 €.   

For any further information or question, please look at the link attached below: 

 https://www.uib.no/en/international/129074/are-you-our-next-trainee 

 All applications must be sent to international@uib.no 

 Wishing you all a great day! 
 
Best regards, 

 Judit Anidjar  

Exchange Team  

International Centre  

University of Bergen  
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